		Good Evening Springs Bass Masters





I know we are still a couple months from the qualifiers but I would like to ask that you to provide me with some preliminary team numbers on attendance for the two qualifiers. 

Steve is still working on a host hotel for Horsetooth so if you would include on your Horsetooth count how many of the teams would be interested in rooms. 

Steve hopes to have the fact sheets for both tournaments ready next month. 

Insurance certificates are in and permits will be sent off shortly. 

The 2020 entry form is up on the Colorado TBF site and the 2020 tournament rules should be there soon. 

Just a reminder with the changes to FLW that were recently announced. Members do not have to be a member of FLW to fish the qualifiers or the National Semi Finals. However if they qualify for the Nationals from the National Semi Finals they can not advance to an FLW event without having paid membership dues for a FLW competitive membership prior to the first official tournament day of the National Semi Finals. TBF was able to negotiate a reduced cost for this membership from 75 to 48 and some change. 

Please email me which Qualifer you are tentatively planning on fishing and your partner's name.

Have a good evening,

Amy Winegardner, TBF Club Rep and Tournament Director for Springs Bass Masters
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